DODGE CITY SENIDR HIGH SCHOOL

DODGE CITY, KANSAS

F. B. TOALSON
PRINCIPAL

January 31, 1939

Dr. Fo. C. Allen

Varsity Basket Ball Coach
University of Keansas
Lewrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Now that our tournament is all over end I have
had time to look back over the various games
and the various programs that we had, I want to

let you know how much we appreciate your contri-
bution,

I had ocassion to talk with a number of coaches
in this section. Without fail, they are highly
enthusiastic about the clinic that you conducted.,
The coaches in the Southwest Kansas League are
100% for such a program again next year. Each
one of them felt that you gave their boys a lot

of help -

- I hope that things go well with you and your team
during the remainder of the season.

Youré truly, Zﬂ

“. B, Toalson
FBT/Bn Principal



